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30 November 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
 
I am very pleased in my capacity as the Federal Member for the seat of Bass in northern Tasmania to offer my 
support to the staging of the B14 World and Australian Championships. 
 
Sailing is a wonderful sport, as it involves outdoor exercise, tactics and, most importantly, participation in social 
communities which underpin small boat sailing.   
 
It is significant that this event will be the first occasion on which a world championship will be staged in northern 
Tasmania.  Northern Tasmania has much to offer with beautiful scenery centred on the Tamar River.  I congratulate 
the organisers in securing both an Australian and World Championships to northern Tasmania. 
 

     Yours sincerely 

 
Ross Hart MP 
Member for Bass 

http://alp.org.au/


 


